
 

 
 
 
 
 
27 May 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Following my last letter, I am now able to write to you with a further update on the staffing at 

Outwood Primary Academy Greystone for the next academic year. 

 

I am very pleased to inform you that Mrs Emma Abbott will be the Principal of the academy from 

September. Mrs Abbott is an experienced Principal who is currently working at Outwood Primary 

Academy Kirkhamgate in Wakefield. 

 

Previous to this, Mrs Abbott was Vice Principal at Outwood Primary Academy Ledger Lane. Both 

of these schools are outstanding primary schools. 

 

Over the next half term, Mrs Abbott will spend some time at Greystone getting to know the staff 

and children. I am sure that you will see her over the next few weeks and give her a warm 

welcome.  

 

Mrs Abbott will work closely with Miss Kirkman to ensure that there is a smooth leadership 

transition in readiness for September. 

 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
Lee Wilson 

Chief Executive Principal 


